                                                                       News Bulletin 13.7.18
As we reach the end of the academic year I would like to thank all of the staff for their continued dedication and hard work throughout the year. We are proud of our broad and balanced curriculum and the enrichment opportunities that we offer to the children. I was lucky enough to read and comment on all of the reports.They painted a picture of positive, happy learners within a community of children and adults who mutually support and care for each other.  
Well done to Year 6 and their teachers for an excellent set of SATs results. 
We wish you all a happy and healthy summer and say good bye and good luck to the children and staff who are leaving us. 
Dates 
17th Morning spent in new classes 
20th End of term leavers’ service in the Church (10.30) followed by picnic lunch 
20th End of term 
Dates for September
4th Staff Training Day 
5th Term starts 
12th Year 1 Parents Transition meeting (3.30) 
14th School Council elections 
17th Clubs start this week
17th Year 3/4 Swimming starts
18th Reading and phonics meeting for EYFS (Reception) parents (1.30) 
19th Kingswood Residential (2019) meeting for parents (6pm)
20th Christmas card design afternoon 
27th Parent Forum/ SATS information and FOSP AGM (7pm)
Further dates will be made available at the beginning of the school year and will also be added to the school website calendar.
Bishop Roger visit 
Last Friday we had a visit from Bishop Roger of Colchester. After a whole school Assembly he visited classes and the children were able to talk with him and ask questions. Bishop Roger said how much he enjoyed talking to the children and that the behaviour across the school was among the best that he had ever seen.
Team points
It was very close but Red team had the most team points this year. Their reward is a non-uniform day on Wednesday 18th July.


Summer Reading Challenge- Coggeshall Library  
We are encouraging all of the children to take part in the Summer Reading Challenge as we know how important it is to keep reading throughout the holiday. We will award team points in September to any children who complete the challenge. Details can be found on the website at:
http://www.stpeterscofeprimaryschoolcoggeshall.org.uk/pupils/summer-reading-challenge 
Can you help? 

We are looking for donations of the following to use for our work supporting children with additional needs in school:
Small world play toys such as Playmobil, ELC Happyland, Sylvanian families
Lego
Puppets
Toy cogs and gears that fit together
Other toys that help develop the muscles in children's fingers such as lacing kits, bead threading etc

Many thanks in advance!                                Mrs Sullivan

Year 6 Production -The Pirates of the Currybean
[bookmark: _GoBack]Well done to Year 6 for a great production. Super acting, singing and dancing and comic timing that had the audiences in stitches. My thanks to all of the children and staff for a truly enjoyable end to the year. 
End of year picnic 
Please join us on the last day of term at 12 0 clock for a picnic on the school field (weather permitting). For the children who have school dinners a ‘grab and go’ cooked lunch option will be available. Please bring blankets to sit on. 



